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First name: Rob

Last name: Marshall
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Title: 

Comments: I've been a part-time resident and full-time owner in Taos Ski Valley since 2008 and I support the

proposed improvements.  They will significantly help us with the issue of traffic management.  Additionally, we're

very excited about the potential for more non-skiing sports in this beautiful area, as long as the land and

wilderness are protected/respected accordingly.  I think the improvements will support a healthy balance of

development while still respecting the land.  We do want to highlight that we are staunch protectors of the

Wilderness Area and unconditionally put the preservation of currently undisturbed natural habitats above all else.

 

Sincerely,

Rob Marshall

Wheeler Peak Condos #205, TSV, NM


